
Star of the Week 
 

Purple –  Conan 
Green – Olivia 

Red – Alfie 
Blue – Thomas 

 
Parent Consultations 

Monday 21st March 2022.  
We will be welcoming you  on 

Monday to attend your 
appointment time with your 
child’s class teacher.  Please 

remember that the time slot for 
each consultation is limited to 10 
minutes.  If you have any further 

discussion needs beyond this 
time, please make a separate 

appointment for another date. 
 

 

 

Toy Appeal 
Good quality small baby 

toys needed, suitable for 0-
3 years, for a forth coming 

Mums and Tots Group. 
Please drop off any 

donations at the school 
office. 

 

School Disco 
for Red and Blue Class 

Monday 14th March, 3.15-4.30pm 
 

 

 
 

Thank you to Darren and the Co-op 
at Royton, for their kind donation of 

some refreshments for the disco. 
 
 
 

Neighbourhood  
Parking Concerns 

 

A number of our neighbours across 
the road from school, have been 

prevented from leaving or gaining 
access to their premises before and 

after school.  Please do not block 
access to the houses on the road by 

parking in front of them.   
 

If you are able to walk to school this 
would be helpful by alleviating 
parking issues on the car park.   

 

Thank you. 
 

Parent Volunteers 

We are looking for four 
parent volunteers for the 
refreshment stall at the 

Easter White Rabbit Trail.   
If you can help between  

3.15 – 5pm on the 7/4/22 
please let Mrs Heydon know 

in the office. 
 

Open the Book Assemblies 
Good news! Rev. Cait joined 
us on Tuesday 15th March. 

We look forward to her 
regular visits. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 

5:16 

Class of the week 

Purple 

@broadietweets  

White Rabbit Trail 
Thursday 7th April 2022 

School will be hosting our 
first Spring Crafternoon and 
White Rabbit Trail. Please 
see the poster attached. 

 
 

Non-uniform Day 
Friday 25th March and  
Friday 1st April 2022 

For donations of Easter 
chocolate. 

 

KS1 Play 
Tango’s Big Adventure 

Tuesday 22nd March 
This performance is aimed at 
teaching children about what 

families mean and encouraging 
pupils to celebrate difference 

and diversity. 
We are pleased that 

Broadbottom Pre-school will be 
joining at this event. 

 

Remember to 
recycle your 

batteries, drop 
them off at the 
school office. 

http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/



